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Comments: Hello, 

My family and I live in the San juan River Village on the mountain side. We have lived here for over 23 years. We

are in opposition to the gravel pit because it will be located to close to our house. We are raising our children

here, and do not want to pollution of a gravel pit whether it be noise or dust to affect our family. We already have

a horrible time with traffic in front of our house and loud trucks using their Jake brakes. The additional noise of

the dump trucks it's not welcome. 

I don't understand way why the forest service and Archuleta County are trying to put a gravel pit in where the

mountain bike trail system is going on! So much work has been done to create the upcoming trail  system, and it

will be used by families from all over. The last thing that needs to be near a mountain bike trail system is a gravel

pit. 


